TRANSMITTAL MEMDO

TO: Council President Bernard “Jack” Young . E
FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director (L
DATE: September 26, 2016 PARKING
OF BALTIMORE CITY
RE: Council Bill 13-0284 AUTHORITY

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 13-0284 introduced by Councilmembers Curran,
Henry, Middleton, Clarke, Spector, Welch, Scott, Holton, Kraft, and Council President
Young.

The purpose of this bill is to redefine “parking facility” as that term used in the law
providing for the licensing and regulation of certain facilities used for parking, storage,
housing, or keeping of certain vehicles.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City reviewed the proposed legislation and will defer
to pending comments from the Department of Finance regarding the bill as licensing and
regulation falls under that department’s purview.
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